
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Friends of Orchard Vale – March 2019           
 

New Members 
The Friends of Orchard Vale are looking for new members to join our fabulous team.   

 

Would you like to get more involved, have your say on what money raised is spent on?    

Meetings are every 3 weeks and are held at the school.   

We would love to have you on board as a trustee.  

All trustees will need to be DBS checked for safeguarding reasons. 

 

Please contact Claire Knight, in person or through the school office. 

 

Easter celebrations – Friday, 5th April 
This year the children will have the opportunity of decorating their own Easter bonnet/hat in class, 

which they can wear during assembly.  We will be using recycled materials, where possible.  If you 

have any craft items you would like to donate please hand these to your class teacher. 

 

Although we will not be holding an Easter cake competition if you would like to bake any Easter 

cakes for us to sell at the Family Bingo night please bring these to the Food Technology Room on 

Friday morning. 

 

Family Bingo Night – Friday, 5th April 
6.30pm to 8.30pm (Eyes down 7pm) 

 

ADULTS 

A book of 6 games = £5  /   Flyer round = £1 

Win an Easter treat - House and 1st line . 

Win cash prize £15 for 1st line. 

Win cash prize £35 for full house. 

 

CHILDREN 

½ a book for children = £2.50  / Children flyer 

= £1 

Win an Easter treat – for a line 

Win a local attraction ticket – for a house 

 

 

Refreshments will be on sale during the evening. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support.  Without your help many trips and events would not 

happen. 

 

 

 

Claire Knight,   Chair of the Friends of Orchard Vale  

Charity number 1101582 


